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May 19, 2014 

 

Ms. Jennifer Pierce 

San Diego Gas and Electric Company  

8326 Century Park Court 

San Diego, CA 92123-4150 

RE: Review of San Diego Gas and Electric Company’s Application for a Permit to Construct the Salt 

Creek Substation Project (A. 13-09-014)  

Dear Ms. Pierce: 

The Energy Division of the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) has completed its review of San 

Diego Gas and Electric Company’s (SDG&E) application (A. 13-09-014) for a Permit to Construct the Salt 

Creek Substation Project. 

Section 15100 of the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) requires the agency responsible for the 

certification of a proposed project to assess the completeness of the project proponent’s application. The Energy 

Division uses CPUC’s Information and Criteria List and PEA Checklist as the guide for determining the 

adequacy of project applications. 

The Energy Division finds that the application including SDG&E’s response contains sufficient information to 

satisfy the requirements of the Commission’s Information and Criteria List and deems this application complete. 

Though the Energy Division deems this application complete, the CPUC may request additional data, as 

necessary, to prepare a complete and adequate analysis of potential environmental effects associated with this 

proposed project in accordance with the requirements of CEQA. 

Please direct questions related to this application to Jason Coontz at CPUC. 

Sincerely, 

 
Jason Coontz 

California Public Utilities Commission  

 

 


